This is our State not the Governor's! No government employee should ever have as much power as our Governor has demonstrated
in the past year! | am in full support of this bill as it will limit the Governor's power and give some of our God given power back to us
the tax paying public! Too many of our businesses have been shut down, without any common sense applied to this Covid virus!



